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Request for Proposals for the 

National Summer Transportation Institute (NSTI) Program 
 
 
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is seeking competitive proposals for the 2025 
National Summer Transportation Institute (NSTI) Program.  Any accredited institution of higher 
education may apply to serve as a host site for this program.  The length of the program must be 2-4 
consecutive weeks and the overall budget should not exceed $25,000.00.  Please include ALDOT’s 
Indirect Cost (IDC) in the budget (IDC= Direct Cost X 13.63%).  Once IDC has been 
calculated, please insert on Table-E (Budget Form) in cells I-144 and I-146.  The Statement of 
Work (SOW) Application, Budget Tables A-E, and Program Reference Guide can be found at 
www.dot.state.al.us/programs/NSTI.html. 
 
Proposals can be submitted via email to dakwas@dot.state.al.us or mailed to: 
 
                                                Stacey Dakwa 
                                                Alabama Department of Transportation 
                                                Compliance and Business Opportunities Bureau 

        1409 Coliseum Boulevard 
                                                Montgomery, Alabama 36110 
 
Proposals must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 18, 2024. Proposals received after 
the deadline will not be considered.  If you have any questions, please contact Stacey Dakwa at 
(334) 242-6422. 
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